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26 July 2006

The Secretary

Redistribution Committee of NSW
Level 4, Roden Cutler House

24 Campbell Street

Haymarket NSWV 2000

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: NSW Federal Electoral Redistribution 2006

| write to you on behalf of Cowra Shire Council and following receipt on |0 July 2006 by
Council of a submission presented to the Redistribution Committee of NSW by the Federal

Member for Calare, Mr Peter Andren.

Council wishes to advise the Redistribution Committee that it totally supports the submission
from Mr Andren.

Reducing the number of seats in the Central West and west of the state will only increase the
size of remaining electorates and makes it all the more difficult for country members of

parliament to deliver quality service to, and represent the interests of their constituents.

Yours faithfully

James Roncon
General Manager




